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To: My representatives, I am a 47 year resident of Oregon and am proud to be an 

EX-Californian. I came to Oregon because at 20 years old I could see the writing on 

the wall and wanted to escape the ridiculous tax burden that the out of touch 

politicians were laying on the good people of California. It has gone in that state 

exactly as I knew it would and that state is losing residents and businesses at an 

alarming rate. The taxes and fees are punishing the people and it looks like Oregon 

is following California into the same ditch. This proposed tax is just another brick in 

the wall being built by an elected group who have forgotten that we the people are 

suffering loss every time you throw another tax/fee at us with utter disregard for the 

real needs of the people you should be representing. NO MORE TXAES OR FEES!!!! 

You have more than enough, Start acting responsible with the funds you are given 

and stop the tax and spend BS. Notice how we the people elected the present federal 

administration, We are sick of the excess taxing and waste. Thank You for your time, 

Jim Denny   


